
 July 18, 2017

Dear Business Owner;

     I pray that this letter finds you and your business doing well.  We at the Chamber are excited about the 
future of the business community in our city.  The Chamber is made up of 4 Officers, all of which are 
associated with a business that is based in Kountze.  We also have 4 Board members that help give input and 
direction to the chamber.  So far this year we have held our annual banquet and, also our first annual 
Blueberry Festival, both were very successful.

     We currently have an opening on our Board and this brings me to the reason for this letter.  One of the 
things we would like to do is establish a mentoring program where business owners would be able to share 
their experiences and give guidance to other business owners.  Many of you have years of experience in 
creating and building a successful business.  There are smaller businesses that would benefit from all that you 
have learned.  We are looking for people who would like to be part of this program and shares a positive 
attitude toward the future of businesses here in Kountze, Texas. 

      If you are interested or have any questions please feel free to contact us at 409-246-3413 or e-mail 
info@kountzechamber.com.

Sincerely,

Kountze Chamber of Commerce

P.O. Box 878

Kountze, Tx 77625

409-246-3413

Info@kountzechamber.com

                             Mentor – noun – an influential senior sponsor or supporter


